Bethany e
SCHOOLS
s s [Known, Loved,
"P Prepared
r

Bethany Christian Schools Memorial Brick Engraving Request

Become a lasting part of Bethany’s Memorial Plaza! Give a gift of $1000 or more and engrave
your brief message on a plaza brick that welcomes fans into the newly renovated athletic
complex.

Dedicate a brick that could include your name, grad year, your family’s names — or even just
encouraging words such as “Go Bruins!” “Bruin Blue” or “Blessings to all who pass here.”
Athletes, visitors, students, and alumni will see your words of support with every step they take
on our athletic campus for years to come.

Name:
Address:
Email:
Phone: ()

Brick Message (up to 3 lines, 15 characters on each line, including spaces)

__I'dlike to make donation of $ (minimum $1000 per brick)
e (Cash
e Check
e Online payment — visit bethanycs.net/donate/
e Credit Card

Completed forms can be returned to the Bethany Advancement Office at any time.
New bricks will be installed in Memorial Plaza 1-2 times each year.
Questions? Call or email Abbe Buller at 574-534-2567 or advancement@bethanycs.net
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